BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: The Students of Elisabethschule, Heinrich-Schiiren-Schule and
Ratsgymnasium Osnabriick

The Queen wishes me to thank you for your message which you sent
on the occasion of Her Majesty's eighty-ninth birthday.

The Queen was interested to hear about your theatre group and the
play you have recently performed called The Queen's Spoons. It was kind of
you to enclose some of the items used for the performance as well as some
splendid photographs which Her Majesty was pleased to see. The Queen was
glad to know how much you all enjoyed taking part in this event.

It was thoughtful of you to tell Her Majesty a little about Osnabriick
and, although unable to accept, The Queen was very touched to receive your
invitation to visit.

I am to send Her Majesty's good wishes to you all and thank you, very
much, for your thought for The Queen at this time.

fory cfmrison.

Lady-in-Waiting

5th May 2015



